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Mr. Chris Banks 
Banks Solutions 
21 Glendale Close 
Horsham  
West Sussex  
RH12 4GR 

bankssolutionsuk@gmail.com 

Our ref: NE/2006/000064/CS-
10/SB1 

Your ref: BS-2135 
Date: 11 November 2014 

Dear Mr. Banks 

Basements - Consultation on Main Modifications following Hearing Sessions 

Thank you for consulting us on the above modifications. 

We have reviewed the submitted documents in conjunction with our previous response 
on this matter dated 26 March 2014. 

We have no objections to the recommended modifications and support the proposed 
requirement for effective SuDS and the provision of a metre of topsoil above a 
basement as outlined within CL7 (j). 

If you have any questions please contact me on or email me at, quoting the 
reference at the 
beginning of this letter. 

Regards 

Mr Andy Goymer 
Planning Advisor 

Telephone: 

E-mail: 

Address: 
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